
Camp Meeting Committee 
13th August 2017 

 

Prayer: Bro Robbie 

 

Devotion: “Don’t neglect to pray” read by Michelle 

 

Welcome 

 

(1) Financial report: by Bro Maandla, there is a shortfall.  He requested wealthy 

individual names from various churches to approach for donations for the camp meeting. 

 

(2) Tent: Bro Thys will have further discussions with the directors when they return by 

the end of this week.  The directors were out of the country. 

 

(3) Band: The band is on track. 

 

(4) Accommodation:  there are 3 units still available.  These have been paid for. 

 

(5) Music: Reps of various churches to not come to the meetings.  The agreed program 

cannot continue.  Final meeting is the 13th August 2017. Some churches will be 

discarded and they will replace the singers who did not turn-up.  Motion seconded.  

There has been no correspondence from certain churches. A Music WhatsApp group 

was formed, a Combined Camp Meeting Group, Individual churches group was formed.  

It remained the same.  There was no correspondence. Motion, no attendance and they 

will be side-stepped.  All were in favour.  P.E.  has their own slots for the Music dept 

program.  They will work with the resources available as decided at today’s meeting, 

e.g. keyboards/band etc.  P.E. youth will provide their music.  Eon Le Roux/ Cedric 

Julies have their program sorted. 

 

(6) Program:  

(a) The program sheet: was provided at the meeting.  Gaps can be filled in.  

 

(b) The Market Place: will take place at the Children’s Tents after Saturday sunset. 

 

(c) Toilet Paper: Request to add cost of toilet paper to budget.  We are to employ our 

own people to keep the ablution block clean.  We can use ATKV people as well as our 

own people to keep it clean.  It must be in the announcements that parent should keep 

an eye on their children and accompany their children to the toilets. 

 

(7) Deaconry: There have been no responses from Deacons except from Heideveld. 

The head Deacons will be contacted through their various Pastors who in turn will 

supply the names of Deacons.  Names and telephone numbers of Deacons will be 

collected. The Camp Meeting will have a Telephone Directory formed. 

 

(8) Payment of ATKV: The additional halls will not going to be taken.  We will pay 

the deposit by Monday, 14th August 2017. 

(9) Pastor Laing: of P.E. His profile should be included in the program. 

 



(10) Friday Night Welcome: Kim and Godwin do not have the equipment.  Neil 

Clayton to do the Welcome in a 15 minute time slot 

 

Last meeting on Sunday, 10th September 2017 at Mitchell’s Plain at 9am 


